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2. Please determine whether sighage would be effective in deterring parking on Ha'iki
Road directly fronting Nuka restaurant. This would help to provide a clear line of sight
of the approaching T-intersection of Ha'iki Road and Kokomo Road.

Unfortunately, we are unable to provide any information on the actual effectiveness of
installing signs prohibiting parking. Generally, the posting of signs prohibiting parking
will deter some parking and likely to a greater degree when combined with periodic
enforcement.

A representative from our department will attend the Infrastructure and Transportation
Committee meeting on November 1, 2021, and be available to answer any questions from the
Committee Members at that time. Should you have questions about this letter prior to the
November 1%t meeting, please feel free to contact me at (808) 270-7845.

Sincerely,

ROWENA M. DAGDAG-ANDAYA
Director of Public Works
RMDA/KW (ED21-0878)

cc: Traffic Section (electronic)
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